Issues and Answers First Quarter 2016

Senior Events:

WHIP ran public service

Announcements promoting
Events at the South Iredell
Center.

Health Care:

WHIP ran public service announcements on
The Health Reach Community Center. They
Take care of people who have no insurance

And no money. The Doctors volunteer their
Time.

Care of Seniors:

WHIP ran public service announcements on
On caregiver assistance. The psa told
Where to get information on taking care

Of the elderly



LY

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE: February 17, 2016
CONTACT: KAREN KASEY

(704) 873 - 5631

Iredell County Department of Social Services will begin accepting applications
for the Emergency Assistance Program on March 3, 2016. Criteria for eligibility
is based on income levels, resource levels, and having an eligible child in the
household. A cut off notice, eviction notice, or letter of intent to foreclose is
required. Applications are taken at the Iredell County Department of Social
Services, 549 Eastside Drive, Statesville, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. until

5:00 p.m.



